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24/7/15

Dear Parents, 
I realise this letter is going out late but it’s totally owing to lack of time to complete it before we finished on Thursday 18th July and spending four months to sort the timetable. 
It has been an AMAZING school year however with children performing at so many functions so I want to say Well Done and Thank you to all those who danced and helped at ………

the URC Flower Festival in October with its South American theme, 
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the Annual Kenilworth Christmas 
Lights Performance in November  
of course the highlight being the 
school show to mark 25 years (+1) 

of Daniels Dancing Academy.


The Silver Celebration was a truly 
marvellous occasion for all those 
taking part as well as those 


ex-pupils who came to see and 


re-visit memories of dancing in 
past shows. Since the show pupils 
have grown in confidence and 
made enthusiastic progress with 
their technique. During the last few 
weeks of term I began planning the Drama Festival and Christmas Lights ceremony. We even sang Christmas songs in the final Drama class!!! 
The next exam session will be booked for Saturday 28th November so all pupils who already know they are taking exams please do not forget your work and I’m sure you can find time to practise. Every-one should have their music - email me if you need anything. 
The Summer term also sees us say Goodbye to some pupils who have been at DDA for up to 16 years. Although sad to see them leave we want to wish …..  Miss Rhiannah Good Luck in her quest to gain the 4 A-levels she needs to go to London Imperial College to study Chemical Engineering. 
Having taught Rhiannah from the age of two it has been most rewarding to advance her dance career to such a high standard. As well as working on her four A-levels she has continued to attend her Advanced 1 ballet classes, pass a teachers exam whilst taking her AS exams and continue to teach to the end of term. She even managed to fit in a job at Costa Coffee although much preferred her Liquorice tutu to the shop uniform. 
We also say goodbye to A-level students -  Sophie Reynolds and Mia Collister and wish them well after a long time spent dancing at the Academy. 
Miss Lauren and Miss Helen have now left to have their babies. Miss Lauren is due TODAY … watch the website for news! We hope to see them return in the future.

Until that date Miss Lily will continue to teach on Saturday mornings and Miss Ruby will be joining DDA to take classes on Monday and Tuesday evenings alongside myself. 

Miss Ruby began dancing with me at the age of 7 years and gained exams in core theatre subjects and Gymnastic dance. At 16 years she successfully auditioned for Pattisons Theatre Arts and was awarded a scholarship. During her 2-year student course at Pattisons Ruby gained Associates in Freestyle, Ballet, Tap & Modern Jazz. Her career to date boast performances at Disney Land, the Royal Albert Hall, Birmingham Symphony Hall, NEC, Pineapple Dance Studios as well as cabarets, flash mobs and Carnivals. 

Ruby now teaches at various schools around Warwickshire and came back to help with the Silver Celebration as well as performing in the Time Warp. Since the show I have coached her for her Gymnastic Diploma for which she gained 93% . Ruby is very excited and looking forward to returning to Daniels Dancing Academy as my teacher!
Exams

Results arrived Wednesday and were emailed to every-one. They are very good and all above average so a big well-done to you all and all the teaching staff for their preparation. 

Uniform
I ask that pupils return kitted out correctly wherever possible. If you have new shoes for school you may also need new shoes for dancing and you cannot tap dance in bare feet!

Miss Lauren has a considerable amount of stock remaining that has been displayed on the notice board throughout the term. As she will not be teaching for the Autumn term I will be looking after her stock and selling it for her. The list is attached for you to peruse.

I ask you to email me and make an appointment to come to my house during weeks 25th - 28th August and 1st - 3rd September. DO NOT bother Miss Lauren. 

In the event of there being nothing in your size I may consider buying in some stock if parents know what size they wish to purchase. However I will not have any time to fit pupils whilst teaching which will be every night and Saturday morning. Therefore if any-one wants uniform you again need to email me and arrange an appointment at my house before the start of term. 

I will email my uniform list once I have received the new catalogue which usually means prices increase. It won’t be out until mid August. 

The alternative is to go to - 
Coventry Dance Complex, Tower Street, Coventry, West Midlands,CV1 1GN                                            Tel: 02476 015180
There was still a considerable amount of 2nd-hand uniform for sale on notice board at bottom of stairs. Not sure if parents have been updating this? 

If any-one or a group of parents would like to operate a 2nd-hand sale on the first Saturday of term in the back room please contact me. You may have the room from 9am to 11.30am but you will have to organise the sale yourselves. I am willing to collect any items from the start of term, Monday 7th September providing they are all named with price & contact number attached. 

May I bring your attention to the ballet stock being sold very cheaply at Sainsburys. They are selling very small sizes of ballets shoes for £5. Please will you ensure that you bring these to class for me to check the fitting and that Customer services will agree to change them afterwards should they be a wrong size. The ballet tights and socks they sell are not regulation exam wear so please buy tights and socks from me. 

GROOMING

I have to again draw you attention to hairstyles … or the lack of them. No-one is allowed to wear 
their hair loose nor am I expected to provide hair bands and grips. Please ensure that your daughter arrives at class with their hair tied back appropriately for the style of dance they are performing ie: pony tails are not suitable for gym dance. Senior ballet grades should have a bun. I had to do my own from the age of 12 so I suggest every-one practises throughout the Summer break. 

Loose hair is dangerous as well as hindering the teachers view of the neck & head lines. It encourages uncontrolled head jerks & mannerisms therefore I will not let any-one into class unless they are groomed correctly.

Please note Uniform list on the website. Jeans are NOT allowed to be worn for any Freestyle classes!

FANCY DRESS / COSTUME HIRE
I will be hiring out costumes for parties or special occasions. The list will be available on the website shortly. These are being catalogued at present.

Children’s costumes will cost £20 for a 7-day hire with a returnable £5 deposit after checking. 

Adult costumes will cost £25 for a 7-day hire with a returnable £5 deposit after checking. (These are limited). 

CAR PARK

May I please remind you that the URC Church Committee do not allow parents to use the car

park at the back. Residents living by the hall pay to hire this and I also pay for the privilege to park there, along with my freelance teachers as we carry so much equipment. 

AUTUMN TIMETABLE 2015
All children’s classes start back week commencing Monday 7th September. 

All Adult classes start back week commencing Monday 14th September.
Dates will be displayed on website and your invoices.  

Invoices will go out before the start of term. If you have not booked and confirmed your classes for next term then you will be invoiced for the same as this term. I require one term’s written notice. 

Fees will remain at the same prices for one more term so they are VERY COMPETITIVE & excellent value for money. However, all fees must be paid by November 1st or a 10% surcharge will be added and, like with other dance schools, pupils will be excluded from classes if fees remain unpaid.  
Finally please enjoy your Summer Holiday but keep dancing and Gym pupils keep practising those cartwheels & frontends!!!
Yours sincerely
Miss Vicki 
